Via Electronic Mail

February 6, 2007

Comcast Cable
1500 Market Street
Philadeiphia, PA 18102

Attention:  Kimberly A. Trefsger

Re: ABC Family — Children's Programming Certification

Dear Ms. Trefsger

Please be advised that ABC Family is no longer airing children's programming
that is subject to the quarterly certification requirements of the Children's
Television Act of 1990 (the "Act”). Should ABC Family commence airing
children’s programming that is subject to the Act, we will resume providing you
with quarterly certifications in accordance with the Act.

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (818) 569-7718 or via
email at mel fong@disney.com.

Sincerely,

1

Mel E. Fong
Legal Affairs
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